
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

  Surveying River Orwell.  
UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 
Mariners are advised that from: - 

Wednesday 17th- Thursday 18th July 2024. 

The vessel “UKD Resolution” will be conducting hydrographic surveying operations in the River Orwell. 

This includes Berth boxes and Ipswich wet dock. 

Mariners are advised to pass this vessel slowly and cautiously. 

A listening watch on VHF Channel 68 will be maintained at all times. 

Please contact ONS (Orwell Navigation Services) for more up to date information as to current areas of 
operation if required. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

12 July 2024 
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